DALES TRADITIONAL MUSIC AND DANCE COLLECTIVE





Newsletter No. 32 September 3rd 2025 for

Yorkshire Dales and Other Musicians, Callers, Singers, Dancers, Poets and Listeners



Happy traditional Dales music making!



Richard 3/9/2025

WELCOME TO THE NEW WINTER SEASON OF OUR DALES MUSIC SESSIONS AT THE BUCK INN, BUCKDEN

They start on Sunday afternoon October 12th
2pm to 5pm
to link with the Dalesbus Summer timetable

and then run every 2nd Sunday in the month

1pm to 4pm

for the Dalesbus Winter timetable

till March 2026
i.e. November 9th, December 14th, January 11th,

February 8th and March 8th

Additional comments:

- The link with the Sunday Dalesbus services 874 (from Leeds) and 864 (from Bradford via Ilkley) is important!
 It brings notable performers but also a fan club of supporters from Bradford and other towns or cities in the region.
- 2. It would be great if we could attract more performers, especially musicians. Let's see if we can encourage younger people too. I'll be putting notices of our sessions in local parish magazines in the Dales and I'll offer a piece to the Craven Herald. I'd like to include a phrase something like this: "Welcome to performers of any age, ability and instrument. If you can play a tune we will help you join in."
- 3. Publicity flyer. My limited design skills can only use Word on the PC. CAN I INVITE YOU, one of our readers, please? To produce a design using the information above for a flyer which can be home (or shop) printed in Word as an A5 document for leaving around to spread the word. In the email which brings this newsletter there'll be a copy of one of Muppet's posters as a possible template or to prompt your thinking and design skills. Any offers?!



Happy traditional Dales music making!



Richard 3/9/2025